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PHONE: (801) 521-9862 « FAX: (801) 532-2850

Salt Lake City Police Department
Attn: Service Desk

315 East 200 South

P.O. Box 145497

Salt Lake City, UT 84114

Via certified mail and hand delivery
May 12,2016

Re:  Public Records Request / Records regarding shooting of Abdi Mohamed,
February 27, 2016

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is a request under Utah Code § 63G-2-204(3)(b) by the American Civil
Liberties Union of Utah (“ACLU of Utah™). This request seeks records regarding the
February 27, 2016 police encounter with Abdi Mohamed in the approximate area of 250
South Rio Grande St. (440 West) (the “Incident”).

Records Requested

Please provide copies of the following created, updated, or edited, records from
February 27, 2016, to the present regarding the Incident:

Chronological logs, complaint logs or service calls

Initial contact reports

After-incident reports

Photographs

Body camera footage

Other video footage of the Incident and area, including but not limited to
dash-cam and/or surveillance video

7. All other public records concerning the Incident
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Because this request is on a matter of public concern and because it is made on
behalf of a non-profit organization, we request a fee waiver. See Utah Code § 63G-2-
203(4). If, however, such a waiver is denied, we will reimburse you for the reasonable
cost of copying. Please inform us in advance if the cost will be greater than fifty dollars
($50). Please send us documents in electronic form if at all possible.



The ACLU of Utah is seeking this information for the benefit of the public,
including, in particular, for the dissemination of information relevant to the Incident and
accountability for the officers and other individuals involved. Accordingly, the ACLU of
Utah requests an expedited five-day response to this request. See Utah Code § 63G-2-
204(3)(b). If any or part of this request is denied, please send a letter listing the specific
exemptions upon which you rely for each denial.. See Utah Code § 63G-2-205(2).

Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter. Please furnish all applicable
records to ACLU of Utah, 355 North 300 West, Salt Lake City, UT 84103. If you have

questions, please contact us.

Sincerely,

Leah Farrell

Staff Attorney
ACLU of Utah
Ifarrell@acluutah.org
801-871-0335

David Reymann

Attorney

Parr Brown Gee & Loveless
dreymann@parrbrown.com
801-532-7840

Ce’d:

Salt Lake City Recorder’s Office
451 South State Street, Room 415
P.O. Box 145515

Salt Lake City, UT 84114-5515



